
 

 

 

 

Post Office Box 557  ■  Tupelo, MS 38802  ■  (662) 841-8850  ■  Fax (662) 841-8887 

T UPELO 
Where Excellence is Tradition 

Public School District 

www.tupeloschools.com 

 

 

TO:  Mr. David Meadows 

FROM: Mrs. Diana Ezell 

RE: Enrollment Projections 

DATE: April 4, 2012 

 

Attached are the 2012-2013 Enrollment Projections for Tupelo Public School District.  

The 2012-2013 enrollment projections are based on a three-year cohort survival, which 

adjusts for retentions as well as transfers, enrollments, and withdrawals across the last 

three years.   

 

Included as attachments are: 

 2011-2012 Month 2 Enrollment  

 2012-2013 Three-Year Cohort Worksheet with Projections by Grade and 

School 

 2012-2013 Projected Special Education Enrollment 

 2012-2013 Projected Gifted Enrollment 

 

 

 


